
 

SUSHI 
Online only 

WEDNESDAY ONLY- MUST BE PRE ORDERED ONLINE BY 1PM 

TUESDAY. 
 

Fresh Start Canteens would like to welcome you to our new exciting Sushi 

Range. 

Sushi can be pre ordered from your online platform the day before by 1pm 

ensuring our staff adequate time to organize for the community. 

We thank you for your support and hope that you will enjoy the new range 

we are offering. Orders will not be taken over the counter Wednesday so 

please make sure you get in early to secure your order! 

*Flexi schools have a unique drop-down box in menu especially for sushi to 

be ordered.  

*Quick Cliq users simply find in the menu for your convenience. 

PLEASE NOTE PIZZA DAY IS NOW THURSDAY ONLY.        

 THANKYOU.  THE FRESH START CANTEENS TEAM. 

 


